Town of Chincoteague, Inc.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 21, 2025

Safety is always our top priority during Pony Swim week. Our
teams are closely monitoring everything to ensure a safe and
smooth experience for all. In the meantime, the Town of
Chincoteague remains open for business—shops, restaurants,
and attractions are ready to welcome you!

6150 Community Drive, Chincoteague Island, Virginia 23336 (757) 336-6519



